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Rep. Neubauer Statement on Budget Listening Session 
  
MADISON – Today, Representative Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following 
statement regarding her budget listening session with Senator Bob Wirch, Representative Tip 
McGuire, and Representative Bob Wittke, held on Monday, June 3, 2019 at Gateway Technical 
College in Racine: 
  
“I was so honored that over 40 community members took the time from their busy evening to 
speak with us about their priorities in the People’s Budget. It is clear that Racinians care deeply 
about accepting the Medicaid expansion, funding our public schools, criminal justice reform, and 
finding sustainable solutions to our transportation issues.  
 
“It’s critical that we engage in bipartisan discussions on these issues, and I am hopeful that 
conversations like these will lead my Republican colleagues to consider solutions that further 
support the needs of the people of Wisconsin.  
 
“I am grateful that so many people in our community are engaged on these issues and want to 
hold their legislators accountable. As we continue through the budget process, I look forward to 
hearing more from constituents and will continue advocating for the priorities of the people of 
the 66​th​ Assembly District and the people of Wisconsin.” 
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